
Trash Can 
 
 

Reminder 
 

Lately, we’ve been noticing some folks on our street are leaving their trash cans out 
longer than what is allowed.  As a reminder, carts should be:  
 

 
 

 Put out on the street between 6 p.m. the day before 
collection and 6 a.m. the day of collection  

 Removed no later than midnight the day of collection  
 
 
 

 

 

 Placed in the street, not the sidewalk  

 Lids closed all the way. Otherwise, trash can spill out onto 
the street.   

 

 
 
Why does it matter?  When trash cans are left out: 
 

 City street sweepers can’t complete their routes, which helps keep our 
neighborhood clean and litter-free. 

 More debris gets into the gutters and storm drains, which eventually ends up in 
our beaches and lagoons. 

 We have fewer places to park. 

 Views from driveways can get blocked, causing a safety problem. 
 
The City of Carlsbad created this reminder so neighbors can help neighbors avoid 
citations and fines.   
 
If the size of your carts is not working out for you, they can be changed by calling 760-
929-9400. You can also call this number if you have other concerns or questions about 
your trash service.  
 
Thanks for helping keep our neighborhood safe and clean.  


